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Hager Hill, K'Y 41222
January 27, 2010

Kentucky Public Service Commission
P.O.Box 615

211 Sower Boulevard

Frankfort, KY 40602-0615

Dear Sir or Madam:

We just received a letter from Kentucky Power stating their intent to raise our electric
rates 34.95%. This would be devastating to many of their customers in Eastern
Kentucky. My husband was laid off his job at the end of June, and I know that this
would be an added hardship for us. Also people trying to live on fixed incomes, who
have also seen an increase in Medicare premiums, will suffer. I can’t imagine how we
can make it with even a small increase because every service is increasing their rates, but
such a huge increase is unconscionable!

We are pleading with you to deny this rate increase!

Sineerely yours,
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Floyd and Janice Gray



